
This is an update on the rules for entering Denmark for exchange and guest students accepted at UCPH 
in the autumn 2021 semester. 
 
Dear students, 
 
This e-mail is a short update on the rules for entering Denmark. 
 
No red countries or regions 
In case you have not heard, the country categories were updated on Friday and there are now no red 
countries or regions. In general, countries/regions that were previously red are now considered orange. 
 
Since the requirements may have changed for some of you, please remember to check the Danish 
authorities’ website: 
 
https://en.coronasmitte.dk/rules-and-regulations/entry-into-denmark/categorization-of-countries 
 
Confirmation of worthy purpose 
Some students resident in orange countries will still need a confirmation of worthy purpose to enter 
Denmark (see the above link to check). If this applies to you, please remember to print out and have 
your confirmation of enrolment with you when you enter Denmark. (Your confirmation of enrolment 
was sent to your KUmail last week.) 
 
Check the requirements before you travel 
Please remember that the information in this e-mail is not a replacement for reading the Danish 
authorities’ website. The rules for entry can and do change, so we advise all students to visit the Danish 
authorities’ website and contact their Arrivals Hotline (+45 7020 6044) before travelling. 
 
We wish you all a safe trip and look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Incoming Exchange Team 
 
University of Copenhagen 
International Education 
Nørregade 10 
DK-1165 Copenhagen 
Denmark 
  
www.studies.ku.dk 
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